
Construction has begun on our brand new playground
equiptment! Our students, staff, and community are

excited for this new addition. 

Construction has
begun!

Have fun, be safe and be kind.

We are so greatful to our Board of Trustees
and the matinence department for this
beautiful upgrade to our playground! 


